
 

Friday is a Blue Day in St Kevin’s! 

To show our support for our Dublin Ladies in the All Ireland Football Final we are inviting all 

our children to wear something blue to school.  This can be a Dublin jersey, a blue hair 

ribbon for your hair or simply wearing a blue jumper to school.  This is a fun way to 

celebrate the wonderful achievement of our Dublin ladies reaching another all Ireland 

Football Final.  We are asking for children to bring in €2.00 and give to their class teacher.  

This money will go towards purchasing additional equipment for the yard.   

 

We have a number of jumpers & jackets that were found in the yard, please take a look 

through the basket at the front door.  

As all our children have the same jumper it is important to label all your children’s jumpers 

and coats.  Equally, to avoid confusion please check the labels on all clothing to ensure your 

child has the correct coat/jumper home on a frequent basis.    

Check out : www.mynametags.ie for labels 

 

 

 

http://www.mynametags.ie/


 

On Monday we hope to lead our Junior Infants into the school through a side door.  The 

class teachers will guide their class to the left of the school building and enter through 

Arlene’s fire exit door.   This will speed up the process for children entering the school in the 

morning.  The children will continue to go home through the front door as normal.  

 

 

A huge thank you to all the families who have paid their book/school fees.  We continue to 

support any family through stage payments.  If you have any money due please pop into 

Brenda in the office Mon-Thursday from 8.30am.   

Please be advised through this payment your child has 24 accident cover for 665 days. 

 

We have been informed that our school will be used for the presidential election on October 

26th.  Therefore for Health and Safety reasons the school will be closed.   

 

Wake Up Wednesday is back! 

Once again we continue to promote positive mental and physical wellness through many 

activities including our Wake Up Wednesday initiative.  Through our wake up Wednesday all 

our children go for a walk in the park with their friends.  This is a great opportunity to allow 

children to develop friendships with their peers, talk and share stories while getting a little 

extra exercise.  We hope to introduce our Junior Infant to this experience soon.  



 

During the course of the school year and whilst partaking in school activities photographs 

are taken of children.  These photographs are sometimes used for displays in the classroom 

or around our school; they may also be used on the school website.  If you have an 

objection to your child’s photograph being used for any of these purposes please inform us 

in writing. 

Cameras/videos/smart phones are not permitted to be used on the school grounds or at 

school events.  Only teaching and non-teaching staff of St Kevin’s will take photographs with 

school equipment at school events. 


